
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – OCTOBER 11, 2005

JOINT/PERMANENT INVASIVE SPECIES TASK FORCE

 Council, at its meeting of September 12, 2005, adopted the following: 

The Committee of the Whole recommends that this matter be referred to the ALHB Task 
Force for discussion.

 Report of the Intergovernmental Relations Committee dated September 6, 2005

Recommendation

The Intergovernmental Relations Committee recommends: 

That a joint permanent invasive species task force be established by the Province of Ontario and 
the Government of Canada; 

That local MPP’s and MP’s be notified of this request. 

Economic Impact

Purpose

That the Province of Ontario and the Government of Canada take the necessary actions 
immediately to address this eco system and send out proper notification to the local MPP’s and 
MP’s.

Background - Analysis and Options

The City of Vaughan and many other municipalities across Ontario have had to address problems 
with “invasive species” that are growing and threaten or harm our “eco systems, food supply, 
human health, and built environments”. 

In the City of Vaughan, one invasive species has been the Asian Long Horned Beetle.  The 
Canadian Food Inspection Agency (CFIA) has reported that, “in the past six years, an unchecked 
population can explode and can exceed up to 50 billion.”  There are known predators, no natural 
enemies to kill the invasive specie. 

In the Chatham 80,000 ash trees are to be chopped to address the emerald ash borer invasion. 

In Oakville, Ontario 5,000 ash trees have filled as a result of the Chestnut borer beetle. 

In New York State to address and combat the growing threat a task force was established 
seeking public comments and requested to prepare a recommendations to communicate, co-
ordinate and compensate for invasive species 

Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007

This report recommends a change from the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary 
resources have not been allocated. 



Conclusion

That the City of Vaughan and many other municipalities across Ontario receive the support to 
address the problems with invasive species so that it does not threaten or harm our eco systems. 

Attachments

Attachment 6- Hickory Beetles having feast 
Attachment 7- News from the NYS Department of Environmental Conservation 
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Councillor Bernie Di Vona 














